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As a 6th generation Oregonian I am writing in opposition to SB 947. It will have no 

impact on the safety of Oregon citizens and is a waste of time and taxpayer money. 

Citizen Militia is the proper term and it should stand. Opposition to the term just 

reinforces its intended meaning. Leave it be!  


